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Comments: The Grave Creek Winter Trail System has been a go to location for my family since the 80s and we

do not support the time line that is being proposed. To close this trail system on March 31st is closing most of the

time frame that there is enough snow to actually snowmobile this area. The snow depths for this area aren't

adequate for grooming until end of December -beginning of January so this will literally limit the season to 60-75

days. The grooming season is already limited to soon but now this is proposing to shut it all down even

sooner??? No this is not ok. I do not support this proposal. I feel this needs the "No changes" option. 

Clumping all of the Lincoln County Winter Trail Systems into one grouping is a far to broad of a spectrum. We

have so many different aspects to consider for this with a system over Montana and Idaho as well as WSA to

consider for another how can one comment apply to all.

That being said if this is going to be handle this way then I propose leaving the systems at their current state and

leaving them as is. 


